
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will travel by bus from Michael J. Tully Park (1801 Evergreen Avenue, New Hyde Park, NY 11040) to New York Botanical 
Garden’s Wonderland: Curious Nature on Wednesday, June 19, 2024. We will leave Tully Park no later than 8:45 am and will 
return between 3:30-4:00 pm. Please arrive no later than 8:30 am so we can board the bus and leave promptly at 8:45 am.   
 
We expect to arrive at NYBG by 10:00 am, and our fun begins at 10:15 am. This is a Garden-wide adventure where we will 
explore the various horUculture displays and art installaUons inspired by the classic tale of Alice’s Adventures in Wonderland. 
We can then elect to take a public tram tour which is a 30-minute narrated tour around Garden grounds. The tram makes 
several stops around Garden grounds, and guests can get off the tram and explore.  We can also visit the giW shop. At 1:00 pm, 
we will meet for an AWernoon Tea Party consisUng of creaUve dining inspired by Wonderland.  
 
 

Please email ClarkPublicPrograms@gmail.com or call (516) 484-2208 with quesUons. 
 

 
Please return the bo[om part of this form along with your check made out to The Fanny Dwight Clark Memorial Garden, in the 
amount of $135 and mail to: The Fanny Dwight Clark Memorial Garden, Inc., at Clark Botanic Garden, 193 I.U. Willets Road, 
Albertson, NY 11507-2298. 
 
 
 

 
Name: 
 
Date: 

 
Phone: 

 
Email: 

 
 
 
 

FDCMG, Inc. is an independent, private non-profit organiza:on established and exis:ng under the Not-For-Profit Laws of New York State.  
The Fanny Dwight Clark Memorial Garden, Inc., is a separate legal en:ty established and operated independently of the Town of North Hempstead,  

which owns and operates Clark Botanic Garden. 

The Fanny Dwight Clark Memorial Garden, Inc.  
invites you to join us at NYBG’s  

Wonderland: Curious Nature 
Wednesday, June 19, 2024 


